
THE PRINCE CHARLES HOSPITAL’S

Did you know The Prince Charles Hospital is one of 
Australia’s top cardiothoracic hospitals? It is renowned for 
leadership in heart and lung transplantation, cystic fibrosis 
treatment, and advanced cardiac care.    

The Emergency Department (ED) is one of the busiest in 
the state, with more than 104,000 presentations to the ED 
in the 12 months to June this year. Many of them presented 
with complex and life-threatening conditions.

Whether you’re a school, community group, sporting club or local business, it’s likely your customers, staff or even 
your own family and friends have needed the help of The Prince Charles Hospital in Chermside.   

On Wednesday, 22 October, The Common Good will hold its locally-focused Giving Day. This Giving Day has a 
specific target to raise at least $100,000 to fund equipment, research, or those extra things that make patients 
feel better. 

Through Giving Day, you have the opportunity to make the greatest impact for the thousands of patients who rely 
on this busy public hospital. While our goal sounds like an ambitious one, it’s people coming together that creates 
such a significant impact.  

From infants to older adults, every dollar raised will contribute to identified projects and programs of need that will 
enhance the stay of patients - no matter how short or long.  

We’re calling on members of the community to take the lead in this appeal by undertaking simple, yet effective 
fundraising activities to make a difference for patients and families who rely on The Prince Charles Hospital in their  
time of need. 

Your local hospital needs the help of people like you to raise funds during October, and to make this donation on 
Giving Day. From dress-up days, trivia nights, point-of-sale round-ups and more, if you can give a little, you can help 
change a lot for patients who use this busy hospital. 

Dr Tigue Tozer, Staff Specialist, Adult Emergency 
Department, The Prince Charles Hospital


